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JOINT STREETS & TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE / BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday October 18, 2017 Chaminade High School, West Hills 

Revised November 15, 2017 
 

Those in attendance were:  Tony Brosamle, Barry Seybert, Aida Abkarians, Faye Barta, Ivan Blume, Dan Brin, Steve Kallen, Heidi Manning, 

Steve Randall, Myrl Schreibman, Ron Sobel, Joan Trent, and Brad Vanderhoof. 

 

Committee Co-Chair Tony Brosamle called the meeting to order at 7:50 PM.  A quorum was established. 

 

The September 2017 Joint Streets and Transportation Committee / Board Meeting Minutes were approved as amended. 

 

Numbers refer to agenda items: 

3.  Chair Comments:  Barry mentioned the D.R. Horton development on Vanowen and the fact that the street has not been widened as agreed. 

4.  Public Comment:  Ivan mentioned his firm, Keller Williams, wants to get involved in community projects in West Hills. Tony will provide 

event details for the Vision Zero project. 

5. VisionZero:  Steve R., Joan, and Aida reviewed the status of the student art project. Dan showed samples of the certificates for entrants. Myrl 

suggested displaying the artwork in a public place after the festival. He will check with LAPD Topanga Division and the LAPL Platt Branch to see 

if they will host a display. 

6.  Item tabled to November. 

7.  Steve K. reported residents in Castle Peak North want action taken but do not want to do the necessary work. He has educated them concerning 

the process. 

8.  Ivan suggested the possibility of linking a MYDOT Service Request to the WHNC webpage. 

9.  Steve K. described reckless driving incidents along Valley Circle. Ivan mentioned other cities used obsolete police cars to discourage speeding. 

There was a suggestion to contact the LA County Sheriffs and request speed enforcement. Brad related seeing a large group of California Highway 

Patrol officers preforming traffic stops on Reseda Blvd. earlier in the week and suggested contacting them for help as Valley Circle classified as a 

highway. 

10.  Heidi asked if there are sufficient speed limit signs in West Hills. Tony will add this to the agenda for a future meeting. 

11.  Item tabled. 

12.  Item tabled. 

13.  Faye reported the LAUSD Board has delayed action and will probably vote on plans for the site in December. 

14.  Item tabled. 

 

Committee Co-Chair Tony Brosamle adjourned the meeting at 8:45 PM (estimated). 

 

The next meeting of this committee will be held on:  Tuesday, November 28, 2017 at 7:30 PM, Chaminade High School Condon Center, second 

floor conference room.  


